Katherine Douglas

From: sbcob
Subject: FW: CBAR

From: Raobin C. Brady <robincbrady@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 7:34 AM

To: Gina Fischer <gFischer@countyofsh.org>

Cc: Castro, Teresa <castrot@countyofsh.org>
Subject: CBAR

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Gina ~

It is my understanding via Teresa Castro, staff member for the Central Board of Architectural Review that | need to
officially resign from CBAR by contacting you. As of member of CBAR | served on the board since 2006 and enjoyed the
experience working with the community, fellow members and County staff. Last Friday was my final meeting serving on
CBAR.

Please let me know if there is anything further | need to do to fulfill my resignation of serving on CBAR.
Thank you,
Robin Brady

Sent from my iPad



